
           The Board of Trustees of 
           Jacksonville Independent  
           School District 

Invites you to join us  
for a 

Retirement Reception  
in honor of 

Dr. Joe Wardell 
to be held 

March 30, 2015  
3:00 p.m.—5:00 p.m. 

at the Jacksonville ISD 
Administration Building  

located at 800 College Avenue 
celebrating 40 years in 
public education and 

six years as the 
Superintendent of Schools 

for Jacksonville ISD 


